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ensuring ‘life in all its fullness’. 

Goodbye Year 6. You have been an incredible class and you will not 
be forgotten. We hope that you all have a fantastic summer and that 
you come back to visit us one day. 
Good luck on your future adventures wherever your aspirations take 
you!

What a year it has been! Your children are truly fantastic! They have done you proud this year 
through their hard work, perseverance and incredible enthusiasm. We have really enjoyed 
welcoming parents and carers once again into school for our traditional events. 

The last day of term is always a sad one as we say goodbye to our wonderful Year 6 children. They 
have had a great final few weeks at St Peters and hopefully will take some lovely memories with 
them as they embark on their future adventures. 

Today’s newsletter is rather long! It includes notices for September, pictures from our cultural 
corridor and recommended reads for the summer.

Thank you for all of your support this year. I’m already looking forward to another wonderful year at 
St Peter’s. See you all on Monday 5th September!



It was wonderful to see so 
many of you at our 
Performing Arts Festival. 
Later in this newsletter there 
are pictures of our cultural 
corridor showcasing learning 
from the week.  

As temperatures soared earlier this week, 
teachers turned to drastic measures to keep 
children comfortable and cool. Classes created 
foot cooling spas with trays filled with cold 
water so children could sit comfortably. Year 1 
enjoyed a reading foot spa! 



September 2022

Monday 5th September: Children return to school.

New school day timings: From September, there will be a change to the school day 
(as communicated by a letter sent earlier this week).   
Gates will open at 8:35 and children will no longer gather on the playground: they 
will enter the classrooms straight away. Gates will close at 8:45 and the register will 
be taken. Arrival after this time will be marked as late on the register.

INSET (non-pupil) days 2022-23:
Thursday 1st September 2022 
Friday 2nd September 2022
Friday 21st October 2022
Thursday 5th January 2023
Friday 6th January 2023

Children will continue to come to school in P.E. kit on their P.E. day. This will be reviewed 
throughout the autumn term. P.E days are as follows:
Monday: Year 1
Tuesday: Year 6
Wednesday: Year 3 
Thursday Year 2 and Year 4
Friday: Reception

Please ensure that your child is in St Peter’s P.E. kit. This consists of a white t-shirt with blue or 
black shorts. Blue or black plain tracksuits can be worn in colder weathers.

Attendance changes
I will be writing to you in September with regards to the school’s attendance policy. 
This is in response to the DfEs recently updated guidance to schools on attendance. 
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